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Year 5 
In Year 5, we learnt lots about money. We
thought about the different ways people can
pay for things, the choices people have about
this, the different ways people can keep track
of money and also the different attitudes
people have towards spending and saving
money. We also learnt about the things that
may influence these decisions. We learnt what
investments are and about the risks involved
with money. We played a board game and
imagined we were investing money and learnt
about potential gains and losses. We also
thought about the impact people’s spending
decisions can have on others and the
environment as well as learning about
budgeting. We thought about people’s needs
and wants and then worked in groups to devise
a monthly budget based on a given wage and
set of outgoings; we even had to work out the
cost of a weekly food shop!

We also learnt lots about rules, laws and
democracy this week. We visited the Houses
of Parliament where we learnt about the
House of Commons and the House of Lords
and how these both work. We also thought
about the reasons for rules and laws and
the consequences of not adhering to these.

We were lucky enough to speak to a
variety of professionals about their
careers. The speakers shared interesting
information about their roles and we had
the opportunities to ask lots of questions
to discover more. We heard from people
from a range of professionals, for example
a judge, engineers and programmers!

We thought lots about 
those in our local 
community and made 
thank you cards for the 
staff members at the Royal 
Free Hospital. 

We went to Metro Bank on 
Tottenham Court Road. Here we 
learnt more about how a bank 
works. We were able to use the 
money machine and even got to 
look inside the vault! We learnt 
about safety deposit boxes and 
how banks work to keep people’s 
money and possessions safe. 


